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RED CLASS 

Red class have had a really busy start to the half term. 

We have been working really hard to follow our schedule and to learn the red class rules. We 

wrote our own rules which include being kind to our friends, trying h and then asking for help 

and making sure we have lots of fun whilst learning. 

In English we have been looking at the story of The Three Little Pigs and have been 

practicing putting the story in order. We all agreed that straw and wood is not a good choice 

of material for building a house. 

In Science we have begun looking at being healthy. We have thought about healthy foods and 

about getting exercise. We complimented this in Food Tech by making a salad and then fruit 

salads. We all said we preferred the fruit. The students were very excited about having 

something to bring home for families to try. 

In Discovery, the children have begun by looking at points of the compass and maps. We have 

found our country, the United Kingdom, and the USA which we will be looking at in more 

details. We have begun looking at the city of New York. We will be exploring this in much 

more detail next month. 


